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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to ask for your support as our students work towards their Key Stage 4 
Summer examinations. Preparation for examinations is vital to maximise outcomes in 
their KS4 courses.  
 

Easter Study School Programme 
Monday 8 to Friday 12 April 2024 

 
Please see the attached timetable. If students are attending both sessions in a day, we 
advise they bring a snack for the break as there is no lunch service available.   
 

Each morning session will run from 9:30am until 11:30am. 
Each afternoon session will run from 11:50am until 1:50pm. 

 
Sensible behaviour and conduct is expected at all times and failure to do so will result in 
students being asked to leave.  
 
Saturday School   
 
Please note, there are no normal Saturday School (1000-1200) interventions running 
until our return after Easter.  
 
Examination Preparation Advice  
 
Please also find some general examination preparation advice discussed at the recent 
Parent Information Evening that you may find useful to help support our cohort in the 
coming weeks.   
 
I would like to thank you for your continuing support and encourage your child to take 
full advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully  

  
Dr Adam Hadley, Assistant Head  
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